
 

 

Tuesday 18th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 Residential 

 

We are writing to give parents a final opportunity to register their child for the upcoming Year 6 

Kingswood residential. 

 

We paid the balance to secure 90 places, so that every child in Year 6 has the opportunity to 

attend if they would like to. However, we still have 21 unclaimed places, which school will be 

charged for unless they are taken up. If you would like your child to attend this trip and you 

have not yet registered them for it, please email finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk by 

Friday 21st April at the latest. 

 

We are able to offer a grace period for payment for late additions of until the end of this 

academic year (31st August 2023). A reminder that if your child is on Pupil Premium you are 

entitled to the trip being funded by school. 

 

Kind regards, 

Craig Taylor 
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